APPENDIX D

Neil BARNES PC 10051 - Re: Can you please give me a call at some point preferably tomorrow (09/06/11)

regardmg your licence application.

D T R R T R R SR O SRR

From:  Margaret Preedy <MPREEDY@AOL.COM> ol
To: "Neil BARNES PC 10051" <neil.barnes@kent.pnn.police.uk> = ‘ :
Date: 10/06/11 12:22
Subject: Re: Can you please give me a call at some point preferably tomorrow (09/06/11) regarding your licence

application.

Hi Neil
Thank you for your notes re the variations. I am happy with all the conditions that you have applied

Look forward to hearing from you again soon

Regards
Margaret
MMargaret Preedy
01622 688212 /707973 858796

www.margaretpreedy.co.uk www.rianos.co.uk www.blackrocksmaids
tone.co.uk

On 8 Jun 2011, at 15:45, Neil BARNES PC 10051 wrote:

Can you please give me a call at some point preferably tomorrow (09/06/11) regarding your licence
application.

There isn't any major issues but I forgot that if I raise representations against a "variation" (which your
application is) then it will automatically go to a hearing.

This isn't a problem on itself but I am finding out through the council's licensing dept if it's something we need
to attend or can simply agree beforehand and leave them to sort out.

When you phone I will explain all and discuss my proposals.
Many thanks
PC Neil Barnes 10051

01622 604403

This email and any other accompanying document (s) contain information from Kent Police, which is
confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the exclusive use of the individual(s)
or bodies to whom it is addressed. The content including any subsequent replies could be disclosable if
relating to a criminal investigation or civil proceedings. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware
that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by contacting the sender or telephoning
01622 690690.=






